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The information provided below reflects the only changes made since the most recent filing of 

the report on August 24, 2020. 

OVERVIEW 

All details relating to the application process remain unchanged since the previous report filing on 

August 24, 2020. Eligibility standards remain the same.  Millersville University continues to follow the 

Department of Education guidelines documented, including all determinations set forth in the June 17, 

2020 final rule, including requiring Title IV eligibility and exclusion of students enrolled in an online 

program as of March 13, 2020. 

As of Monday, September 28th, 2020, Millersville University has awarded $2,763,799.72 (98.4%) to a 

total of 2,430 students. We have $44,858.78 remaining in the fund, which is our last 1.6% of the student 

share of the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF). 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

AWARDING 

In addition to the population selections identified in the previous report, we selected an additional 

population of students to award our remaining HEERF funds.  At the time of the awarding of this 

population, we had just over $837,000 left to spend from the student share of the fund.  Seeing as we 

were unable to identify any additional unique populations to award, we settled on launching a 

secondary wave of awarding. 

Population: Students who received a CARES award previously and are currently enrolled at the 

university for Fall 2020. 

• Since this population had already completed eligibility checks, no further

assessment of these students was necessary, aside from ensuring they were

enrolled for fall.

• As a change from our previous awarding structure, we evenly divided our

remaining funding across a population of 719 students.  This resulted in each

student receiving an increase of $1,100.

As of September 28th, 2020, the $44,858.78 remaining in the HEERF fund is set aside for any emergency 

situations where an eligible student is in dire need of additional funding. At this time, no further 

students have been identified as a potential candidate for additional funding from this remaining 

amount. 
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